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Hello, Thank you for the work you are doing for our city. We love our city and love Portland parks.
This morning I have been cleaning up syringes and needles from the park near our home, which is
the same park that small children play at during the day. The parents bring their preschoolers there
as part of a group. Please protect the children of our community. If a child picked up a needle it
could be a life-threatening situation if they contact a communicable disease. Thank you.
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